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1 .

oh 9 ,

The Detroit Edison Company''

ATTN: Mr. Edward Hines, Assistant-
.Vice -President and Manager
' Quality Assurance

2000 Second Avenus
Detroit, MI 48226

.

Gentlemen:
_s

s

Thank you for your letter dated Fovember 1,1978, supplementingyour letter of September 14, 1978,' relative to the steps you have
;.aken to correct the ncncompliance identified in our letter dated.

August 11, 1978, and IE Inspection Report No. 50-341/78-09 and
further discussed in our letter of October _12,1978. We will
examine your corrective action during a future inspection.

Your cooperation with''us is appreciated. '
.

Sincerely,

'N.
,

R. F. Heichman, Chief
Reactor Construction and

- -

Engineering Support Branch .
! _

cc: Central Files '

Reproduction Unit NRC 20b ,

FDR '
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Euge'ne B. Thomas, Je.,
sAttorney
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